Pennington Gounty Sheriff's Office

Jail Division

307 Saint Joseph Street Rapid City, SD 57701-2889
Ph. 605-394-6116
Fax 605-716-6102

Kevin Thom Brian Mueller

Sheriff

Chief Deputy

June 20, 2016

Terry Whiteside, General Manager
Lattice Incorporated

7150 N. Park Drive

Suite 500

Pennsauken, NJ 08109

RE: Inmate Telephone Contract
Certified Mail

Hello Mr. Whiteside,

I regret to inform you that Pennington County has chosen to move in a new direction with
our inmate phone system. We have chosen Securus Technologies as our future inmate
phone vendor. Our contract with Lattice Incorporated requires a 90 day notice of
termination. I would request that you authorize us to end our current contract on August
31, 2016 (approximately 70 day notice) instead of the full 90 days required by contract.

We appreciate the working relationship we have had with Lattice Incorporated the last
few years and would like to end our business relationship in an amicable manner. I will
follow this email up with a more formal letter once I hear back from you on whether or
not you will agree to mutually ending our contract on August 31, 2016. Please feel free
to give me a call or let me know if you have other questions or concerns at this time.

Thank you.

T M

Brian Mueller

Chief Deputy

Pennington County Sheriff’'s Office
Rapid City, South Dakota

Office: (605) 394-6113

Cell: (605) 484-3958



